
Frequently Asked Questions

Q: Is this all I have to do to get my wellness discount on my medical per pay premiums? 
A: No, the biometric screening is only one of the wellness steps that is required to earn discounts on 
medical premiums. 

Q: Will DriveTime have access to my results? 
A: No, the company will not see any of your individual biometric test results.  Your privacy is very 
important to us.  

Q: Is this required for medical coverage in 2019? 
A: No. This step is required however if you chose to participate in the voluntary wellness program to earn 
a big discount on your per pay medical premium. 

Q: Is this the only time I can get my biometric screening done? 
A: No. You may choose to have this screening done with your doctor instead, when you get your 
physical.  The onsite testing is just a FREE and convenient way for you to complete this wellness step if 
you choose.  

Q: If I cover my spouse on my medical, can they come to they get their biometic screening for free at 
this event too? 
A: Yes. Sign them up when you sign yourself up. 

Q: If I choose to participate in onsite screening, how will I receive my results? 
A: Your results will be uploaded to the ADURO WellTime Website (drivetime.mywellmetrics.com). Your 
results will also be mailed to your home within 2 weeks of testing. Please Note: You must provide your 
mailing address on the onsite lab form in order for your results to be mailed to you directly.  You will also 
be sent a link to the email that you provided, where you can download your results. 

Q: I already completed my wellness step this year (2018), do I need to compete it again for Open 
Enrollment? 
A: No. If you have completed your biometric testing since January 01, 2018, you do not have to complete 
the testing again for 2018. However, you are allowed to retest during the onsite testing visits. Retesting 
will allow you to see what your new numbers are and potentially put you in a better Wellness tier if you 
“pass” more of the biometric requirements. 

Q: Why is fasting required for biometric testing? 
A: Fasting is required in order to get the most accurate results for your biometrics. Eating or drinking 
non-water beverages before your testing can cause your results to be skewed and can cause you to fail a 
biometric requirement. 

If you have any questions, please email the Benefits 

Department at benefits@drivetime.com 

https://drivetime.mywellmetrics.com/BrandedLogin.aspx?e=DriveTime
http://www.benefits@drivetime.com

